
 

 

Dear editor Jin-Lei Wang, 

 

Thank you very much for your decision letter and advice on our manuscript (Manuscript NO: 71795) 

entitled “Tacrolimus treatment for relapsing-remitting chronic inflammatory demyelinating 

polyradiculoneuropathy: two case reports”. We also thank the reviewers for the constructive comments 

and suggestions. We have revised the manuscript accordingly, and all amendments are indicated by red 

font in the revised manuscript.  

 

This revised manuscript has been edited and proofread by Medjaden Inc. 

 

We hope that our revised manuscript is now acceptable for publication in your journal and look forward 

to hearing from you soon. We would be glad to respond to any further questions and comments that you 

may have. 

 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Da Yuwei 


